

January 26, 2016

Dr. Kevin Tracey, President Elmezzi Graduate School of Molecular Medicine 350 Community Drive Manhasset, N.Y. 11030

Dear President Tracey:

On December 1, 2015, the Regents Advisory Council on Institutional Accreditation voted to recommend the following accreditation action to the Board of Regents:

The Board of Regents endorsed and adopted the Advisory Council's recommendation at its meeting on January 12, 2016. A copy of the Regents item is available at http://www.regents.nysed.gov/common/regents/files/116hea2.pdf.

Sincerely,

John L. D'Agati